

December 30, 2003

Chuck Mazzola ProShop Millwork & Design 336 SE Ninth Street Bend, OR 97702

Dear Chuck Mazzola:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your excellent work on the remodeling of the Pro Shop. I have received nothing but positive feedback from all of the members and guests that have walked through our doors.

This project needed to be completed in a short amount of time and you and your staff were the only ones who were able to meet this challenge. I appreciate all of your help and hard work on giving Eagle Ridge the unique atmosphere that we were looking for.

The attention to detail and the flexibility of the displays allows us to update our look for all of our changing needs. Thank you again for all of your help.

Sincerely,

Mike Attara